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" April 14, 1959

The Flader Land Company
3975 York Street
Denver 8, Colorado

Attention: Mr, H. A. Flader, Pres.
CGentlemen:

This is written with reference to your letter of April 10, 1959 in which you
assumed the responsibility of the dry hole drilled by Ozark Corp., in the
NE/4 SW/4 of Section 8, Township 3 South, Range 60 West, Adams County,
Colorado.

In order to complete this hole as a water well, it will be necessary for you
to obtain a permit from the State Engineer's office.

Please furnish us a copy of the permit.

e

i Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

D. V. Rogers, Deputy Director
DVR:If

cc: State Engineer
Water Resources Div.,
Room 20, State Capitol
Denver 2, Colorado



